COUNTY OF SPOTSYLVANIA

DEPARTMENT OF FIRE, RESCUE, AND EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT (FREM)

R

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mark Taylor, County Administrator
FROM: Jay Cullinan, Fire ChiefQ
DATE: February 15, 2017

SUBJ: REMS Appointment

Deputy Chief Joe Sposa currently serves as cne of the County’s representatives to the
Rappahannock Emergency Medical Services (REMS) Council. Due to his upcoming
retirement effective April 1, 2017, a replacement needs to be appointed to fill his unexpired
term expiring April 30, 2018.

I would like to recommend that Greg Leitz, Division Chief of EMS/Health & Safety, be
appointed to fill this position. Chief Leitz's contact information is as follows:

Gregory V. Leitz

Division Chief of EMS/Health & Safety
PO Box 818

Spotsylvania, VA 22553

(540) 507-7900 work phane

(540) 424-8982 cell phone

gleitz@spotsylvania.va.us

Please feel free to contact me should you require additional information or assistance.

C: Joe Sposa, Deputy Chief of Operations
Greg Leitz, Division Chief of EMS/Health & Safety




